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Home/school communication books  

Thank you to everyone who uses the home/school books to stay in touch. These are really 

important for us to communicate any needs your child may have during the school day.  Thank you 

for including the home /school book in your child’s book bag every day.  

Our First Week! 

What an amazing start we have had! 

Our class is lucky enough to have the 

wonderful Forest Schools company in 

our class this half term. We had a 

fantastic first lesson outside on a mini 

beast hunt. We also learned all about 

hedgehogs and what they need to 

survive.   

      
Every Wednesday, children will be 

working outside. Please send in wellies 

if your child has them. Thank you.   
         

, 

Our Curriculum:   
PE will take place on a Monday morning and Thursday 

afternoon. Please send a PE kit in on these days. 

Thank you. 

 

Music will take place every other Wednesday but we 

will be doing lots of singing in the classroom too. 

 

Art and craft will play a big part in our curriculum 

work this half term where we will be completing 

activities linked to our topic of Dinosaurs.  

 
We will be reading Dinosaur Roar and learning lots 

of dinosaur facts. In Science, we will be exploring 

how to keep our teeth healthy.       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BEING THE BEST WE CAN BE! 

Our Golden Rules 

 We are gentle (we don’t hurt others).  

 We are kind and helpful (we don’t hurt anybody’s feelings. 

 We listen (we don’t interrupt). 

 We are honest (we don’t cover up the truth) 

 We always work hard (we don’t waste our time or others’ 

time). 

 We look after our own and other people’s property (we don’t 

waste or damage anything). 
                 

 

Welcome back 

Y3/Y4 
We hope you all had a 

lovely half term break. 

Thank you all for coming 

back to school ready to 

learn.  

 

Reading at Home 

Sharing a book at home is really important as it creates a love of reading. If your child can’t read many 

of the words it helps to talk about the pictures and what the book is about. Your child is really good at 

using pictures to ‘read’ a book.    


